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POINTS OF INTEREST: 

 
• APPROACHING STAFF 

 

• CHARITY EVENTS 
 

• TREE TRIMMING 

• HOLIDAY DECORATIONS 

 

 
 

BOARD 
MEMBERS 

 

 

 

The Board Members  

Volunteer their personal 

time for the best interest 

of the community: 

 
       Board Members: 

Mr. Mapes - V.P. & Tres. 

Mr. Mungo - Director 
Mr. Ferguson - Director 

Mr. Mayor – Pres. & Dev. 
 

    
   

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

           TERRAVERDE UPDATES                                      
 

 

THE BOARD ADDRESSED ISSUES WITH 

RESIDENTS THAT ARE DIRECTING THE STAFF 

ON WHAT TO TRIM AND NOT WHAT TO TRIM 

OR WHAT TO FIX  OR TELLING THEM TO NOT 

FIX SOMETHING THEY WERE DIRECTED TO 

FIX. NO ONE SHOULD APPROACH THE STAFF 

AT ANY TIME AND DIRECT THEM ON WHAT 

TO DO. IF YOU HAVE OR SEE ANY ISSUES 

REGARDING THE MASTER ASSOCIATION 

(IRRIGATION, STREET LIGHT OUT ETC.) 

PLEASE BE SURE TO FILL OUT A 

MAINTENANCE REQUEST FORM ON THE 

WEBSITE.  

 

       THERE ARE A FEW EVENTS IN DECEMEBER  

THAT WILL BENEFIT THOSE IN NEED. TOYS FOR 

TOTS BOXES ARE LOCATED INSIDE THE 

CLUBHOUSE FOR THOSE THAT WOULD LIKE TO 

DONATE.  

 

CAROLING FOR CANS WILL START ON DECEMBER 15, 2021 

AROUND 5:00 P.M. IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO DONATE 

FOOD ITEMS FOR THOSE IN NEED, THE CAROLERS WILL 

BE GOING AROUND COLLECTING THESE ITEMS AND 

SPREADING GOOD CHEER AND WITH SONGS FOR ALL. 

 

TREE TRIMMING FOR THE MASTER 

ASSOCIATION WILL START THE FIRST WEEK OF 

JANUARY. RYAN’S TREE SERVICE WILL BE THE 

COMPANY THAT WILL BE TRIMMING THE 

TREES THIS YEAR. TREES DIRECTLY AROUND 

YOUR BUILDING FOOTPRINT WILL BE UP TO 

YOUR ASSOCIATION TO HAVE DONE. 

 

HOLIDAY DECORATIONS ARE EXPECTED THIS 

TIME OF YEAR. YOU WILL NOTICE MR. MAPES 

AND HIS CREW PUT UP LIGHTS FOR THE MASTER 

ASSOCIATION AND THEY ARE BEAUTIFUL. IF 

YOU GET APPROVAL FROM YOUR ASSOCIATION 

TO PUT DECORATIONS UP, PLEASE MAKE NOTE 

TO REMOVE THEM PROMPTLY AFTER THE NEW YEAR, 

BUT NO LATER THAN JANUARY 5, 2022. 
                    

 

 

 

 

 


